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THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF: 

FIFTY NINE ELY AVENUE    
59 ELY AVENUE, NORWALK, CT 

HAS PAID A FINE OF $1,250. AND HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED 
for the following dates: 

  JANUARY 9, JANUARY 10 
AND JANUARY 11, 2006 

 

This suspension has been imposed for violation of 
 the following statutes or regulations: 

30-86 Sale to minor 
30-6-A27(c) Rubber stamp 

30-38 Storage    30-6-A17 Storage 


